
MULCH SALE 
To support the Owl Creek Swim Team 

Saturday, March 19 

9 a.m. until Noon 
$7.25 for a 3 cubic ft. bag 

  

 

Dear Owl Creek Resident,  

  

You can improve the look of your yard and help the Owl Creek swim team by 

buying your mulch on Saturday, March 19 from 9 to noon at the gymnasium 

parking lot. All proceeds from the sale go to support our swim team.  

  

We'll make it easy for you to get your mulch. Just drive up to the lot and volunteers 

will load it for you. The whole drive-through process will take just a few minutes. 

You can pay by check, cash, or charge it to your lot.  

 

Delivery service will be available if you have a large order or need special 

assistance.  
  

The mulch is Grade-A Cedar, high-quality mulch that lasts longer and looks 

better than the typical discounted mulch. It's the same mulch that Valley Crest 

uses to beautify our neighborhood every year. Each bag contains 3 cubic feet of 

mulch (many bags in stores are only 2 cf) and will be available for $7.25. You will 

be very pleased with how it looks in your yard.  

  

If you cannot pick up the mulch on Saturday, you can arrange for a pick-up on 

Friday evening.  All Friday evening pick-ups will need to be scheduled by 

contacting Ken Frericks at kjfrericks@gmail.com or 502-492-3521 or John Hall at 

john@hitchingposttack.com or 502-836-9933. 
 

You do not need to call to schedule Saturday morning pick-ups, but you can pre-

order by contacting Ken or John. 
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